
THOMAS COUNTY CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL FBLA 

Minutes of September 18, 2019 

 

Call to Order 

President Bryce Barwick called the monthly meeting of the Thomas County Central High School Chapter 

of Future Business Leaders of America to order on September 18 at 9:35 A.M. in PREP 122 (Mr. Haskin’s 

room). The pledge of allegiance and FBLA pledge was recited by all. 

Attendance 

There were a total of 59 students and two advisers in attendance. 

Reports 

Treasurer, Emily Bishop reported the cash balance on hand of $3800.00. 

Announcement 

Mr. Haskin made announcements to make sure all in attendance signed in on sign-in sheets.  

Membership applications were given out. He also noted that if you plan to attend the Fall Motivational 

Rally, you must pay any remaining dues and the rally fee of $30.00 before September 20 to Ms. Pierce. 

Everyone going to Rally will be provided a March of Dimes t-shirt to wear. 

Program 

Mr. Nikul Patel, of Suzi Q’s Foods, was the professional speaker for the meeting.  Mr. Patel, a former 

TCCHS FBLA Member, presented on the importance of local entrepreneurship and giving back to your 

community.  He spoke about finishing your education, performing internships, and the importance of 

developing communication skills in jobs leading up to your career.   

Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 A.M. and refreshments consisting of donuts and juice were served. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kamryn Corbin, Secretary 


